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May 20, 2020


We write this newsletter to attempt to answer the many questions that we have been receiving regarding graduation.  At this point, Monmouth County Vocational School District Career Academies (BTHS, CHS, HTHS, MAST, AAHS, ALPS and Class Academy) are all committed to providing a Virtual Graduation for the Class of 2020.  The Virtual Commencement Ceremony will replicate many components of an in-person graduation ceremony, including student speeches, honors, student recognition, etc. The ceremony will be streamed for families to view from the comfort and safety of their own homes.
[bookmark: _GoBack]At this time the district does not have enough information or guidance from the state or the New Jersey Department of Education on how to provide our students with an in-person ceremony that will comply with current and/or future Executive Orders and to ensure the safety of all participants.   Once guidance is received, the administration will consider the possibility of providing an additional in-person event for our seniors. 
We have received several emails and correspondence regarding this topic.  Every administrator wants to provide an in-person graduation for our seniors, but this is not permitted under the current state of emergency and corresponding Executive Orders.  We will continue to monitor the situation and provide information to you once the district has come to a decision that we feel is safe and appropriate for the Class of 2020.
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